
 

HINTGEN PTO!! 

 

Would you be interested in joining the PTO to help plan 

and organize money raising opportunities for the school. 

The more funds we have available the more assistance 

we can provide for your students learning career. You 

can be an active member and come to the meetings, or 

you can help out at the events we plan throughout the 

year providing support in any way you can. 

Please fill out and return to school if you are interested, 

Thank you. 

 

Active Member ____ Event Help ____ (Mark your preference) 

Name __________________________ 

Child(ren) _______________________ 

Phone # _________________ Is texting OK? ___ 

Email address ____________________ 

 

Meetings are 3rd Monday of Month 5:30-6:30 in the LMC 

(Some months this may  not work so subject to change.) 


